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Team points so far for 

this term… 

 

St ANDREWS: 156 = 3rd  

St GEORGE: 146 = 4th  

St PATRICK: 173 = 2nd 

St DAVID: 177 = 1st 
 

Well done to St Patricks for 

week 5 winners! 
 

What’s happening in school:   

Next Week 

Tuesday 15th - Harvest Festival - 

Reception and Key Stage 1 at 

11.00am / Key Stage 2 at 2.30pm – in 

Church with Year 4 leading the 

service 

Week beg 21st  October 

Monday 21st – Y6 Holocaust 

workshop visit 

Friday 25th - last day of term 
Monday 28th October – Friday 1st 

November - HALF TERM (1 week) 

Thursday 31st – closing date for 

secondary school applications to 

start in the school year Sept 2025 

 

Week beginning 30th Sept 
 

The VALUE we are exploring this half term is 

GENEROSITY. 

 

We have looked this week at: Caring for 

Creation Genesis 2.15 

Next week we will look at the message:  

Harvest and giving generously to support 

our community 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please help us 

to support 

our local food 

bank with 

generous 

donations at 

Harvest 

Festivals at 

Canon 

Popham. 

Reminder 

Reception, Y1 

and Y2 will 

take place on 

Tuesday 15th 

October at 11 

am and KS2 

will be at 

2.30pm. 

We hope you 

are able to 

attend. Thank 

you in 

advance for 

your support 

this year. 

https://www.canonpopham.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@cpa.dsat.education
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ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Whole School Attendance week 6 – 96.5% 

F2 = 92.8% 

Y1 = 96.7% 

Y2 = 100% ……..Week 6 WINNERS! 10 mins extra play!!! 

Y3 = 96.7%  

Y4 = 98.5% 

Y5 = 95% 

Y6 = 95.6% 

Every week the class with the highest attendance earns 5 mins 

extra break (10 mins for 100%) 
 

 

 

 

  

    

 

Diary Dates – Autumn term 
October  
Tuesday 15th - Harvest Festival - Reception and Key 

Stage 1 at 11.00am / Key Stage 2 at 2.30pm – in  

Church with Year 4 leading the service 

Friday 25th - last day of term 

Monday 28th October  – Friday 1st November - HALF 

TERM (1 week) 

Thursday 31st – closing date for secondary school 

applications to start in the school year Sept 2025 

November  
Monday 4th - TRAINING DAY (school closed to pupils) 
Tuesday 5th - school reopens to pupils 
Tuesday 5th – Friday 15th – Parents meetings – these 
are going to be offered via telephone call, or face to 
face.  
Wednesday 6th – Friday 8th – Year 6 Residential trip 
to PGL Caythorpe Court 
Thursday 7th - Flu immunisation catch up session 

Monday 11th – Remembrance Service in church 
a10.45am with Year 6 to lead 

Wednesday 13th – STAFF MTG – writing 

moderation Donc DSAT schools @ Travis 

Monday 18th – Year 6 SATs parents 

information meeting at 3:15pm 

Monday 11th - Friday 15th – Anti-bullying 

week 2024 

Tuesday 19th – School Improvement visit – 

Alison Adair – morning only 

Tuesday 19th – Donc DSAT schools TAG 

rugby event Y3 & Y4 – Fit4Rugby leading 

 

Rainbow Raffle Hamper Appeal 
Pupil ambassadors held their first meeting of the year 

and discussed the launch of the Rainbow Raffle 

Hamper Appeal. On Friday 18th October, children can 

come to school in non-uniform in exchange for an item 

for their class hamper (details below). Each class will 

then advertise and promote their hamper as part of 

financial enterprise to sell as many raffle tickets as they 

can for their class! Thank you for supporting this. 

mailto:enquiries@cpa.dsat.education

